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File 4.16.4 (FBI-53) 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

June 29, 1998 

 

To:  Laura Denk 

 

cc:  Kevin Tiernan 

 

From:  Peter Voth 

 

Subject: ARRB Additional Information Request No. FBI-53 (Legat Liason with CIA)        

                                                                   

                                                 

 

I have completed review of FBI Legat liason with CIA files from Mexico City (Additional 

Information Request FBI-31).  All files were found to be out of the date range of the request.  

Notably, these files were not serialized, but simply placed in chronological order.  Many, but by no 

means all, of the earlier documents had serial numbers which had been scratched out.  However, 

these numbers, which begin with 307, do not appear to follow a consistent order, and it is unclear 

what, if any, relevance they may have to the collection. 

 

66-381 

vol. 1 

Out of date range.  Material dated 1966-85. 

vol. 2 

Out of date range.  Material dated 1985-89. 

 


